
This is the wrong location for this big new hospital. I think some Services could be developed 

here, however. How about having mental health services, rehabilitation, even Maternity & 

children’s wards/therapy facilities? Make the Gloucester Street site for acute wards & 

surgery. Lots of hospitals in UK work like this. The sites are minutes apart. It would prevent 

that ugly building dominating the skyline and keep acute Services centrally located.  

 

I am very unhappy that rehabilitation services are being cut.  

 


